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New Contracts – Joint Working Group 
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Colleagues 
 
Since the introduction of the new flexible 
contract in March 2017 there has been some 
confusion upon the contracts and the way in 
which they are being offered.  GMB members 
have made contact with GMB requesting 
clarification. 
 
These requests have been passed through 
myself, in the GMB London Region, and have 
been discussed at our regular Retail BAU 
meetings with ASDA House. 
 
It was proposed by GMB that a joint working group was formed to specifically look at 
the new contracts, the guidance surrounding them and how they are to be delivered 
in stores. 
 
Fortnightly meetings have now been put in place, with three GMB officers and two 
ASDA GMB National Representatives.  I was elected to be part of the working group 
and look forward to gaining answers and clarification to your questions. 
 
I therefore need information from yourselves upon the new contracts, how they could 
affect you, how they were presented to you and what your concerns are. 
 
Please visit our GMB Members Support Centre at www.gmb-asda.com/support so that 
your views can be raised during the working group meetings. 
 
Regards 
 

Nathan Clarke 
 
Nathan Clarke – ASDA GMB National Shop Steward 
GMB London Region 

http://www.gmb-asda.com/support

